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Dr. Vijay Gadepally has been instrumental in the establishment of the Lincoln Laboratory 
Supercomputing Center.

Dr. Vijay Gadepally was selected 
as a recipient of the Armed 

Forces Communications and 
Electronics Association (AFCEA) 
International’s 40 Under 40 Award. 
Gadepally has been instrumental 
in the establishment and continued 
growth of the Lincoln Laboratory 
Supercomputing Center, which 
hosts New England’s most powerful 
supercomputer.

“Vijay has demonstrated 
outstanding technical leadership 
and creativity in advancing high-
performance computing at the 
Laboratory and throughout the 
academic computing community. He 
has made foundational contributions 
to database management and 
algorithm development for graph 
processing and machine learning,” 
said David Martinez, Associate 
Division Head, Cyber Security and 
Information Sciences, Division 5.

Gadepally joined the Laboratory 
in 2013 after earning a doctorate in 
electrical and computer engineering 
at the Ohio State University, and 
was honored in 2016 with an Lincoln 
Laboratory Early Career Achievement 
Award.
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